
 
Dear Parents and 
Friends of the School, 
 
I would like to thank all 

our parents for being so understanding of our 
social distancing requirements. Thank you for 
dropping your children off at the gates, or saying 
bike/scooter/walk to school. As you would have 
noticed in a notice that went home on Wednesday, 
we can now have parents in school, as long as 
you have the Skool Loop app and you complete 
the ‘Check In’ section. Please note that you 
cannot go into the classrooms currently.  
 
Our Year 1 children (Rooms 6, 7 and 9) will still go 
down to the bottom courts at 2.45 pm as I am 
unsure how many parents have the app and it 
could get tricky. I will get the Year 1 teachers to do 
a survey and if we are at 100% then that class can 
have their parents come to the class and collect 
their child starting next week. 
 
I would also like to acknowledge all of our 
students who have been amazing. It was like the 
first day of school again. The children were 
delighted to be back and the teachers were 
equally as excited. It is lovely to see the 
reconnection of friendships of our students and 
the parents. The atmosphere at school is one of 
positivity, laughter and a feeling of belonging. 
 
We are having an assembly this Friday, with Mrs 
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Levitt’s class (Yr 6 Rm 1). This will be watched by 
children of the Senior Syndicate while the other 
classes, and parents, can watch it live on our 
Facebook Page. I will be giving out certificates and 
the other trophies also. 
 
Sarah Allen has been appointed to take the New 
Entrant Roll Growth class in Terms 3 and 4. We are 
delighted to have her back. Anthea Dunning has 
been appointed to take Jaime Wilkinson’s class in 
Terms 3 and 4 while she is on maternity leave. Once 
again we are very fortunate to be able to appoint 
high calibre staff who 
know the school very 
well. 
 
Finally, I would like to 
reiterate a big thank you 
to our community. You 
were amazing with your 
homeschooling, your 
patience with our Health 
and Safety procedures 
and ensuring your 
children return to school 
knowing it is safe. 
 
Bruce Cunningham 

PRINCIPAL 

The Values Award went to 

Selena Huang.  

The GEM went to Taylor 

Robson. 


